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	Text1: On January 31, 2018 at approximately 3:30pm the Guilford Police Department responded with Guilford Fire Rescue to 104 Seaside Avenue following a reported shooting.  Upon arrival, two teenage boys were located in the home. One of the teens, later identified as 15 year old Ethan Song of Guilford, CT was determined to have suffered an apparent gunshot wound.  Song was transported to Yale New Haven Hospital where he was later pronounced deceased. The other youth was uninjured.  At this time, the investigation into the circumstances of Song's death is ongoing. We ask that the privacy of the families involved be respected during this difficult time.   

Ethan Song was a Freshman at Guilford High School at the time of his death, therefore, the Guilford Police Department is working closely with Guilford Public Schools to ensure that children attending school tomorrow have the resources they need to deal with this horrible tragedy. Dr. Paul Freeman has indicated that the schools Crisis Response Team will be available for any students in need. Additionally, we ask that the privacy and security of our students be respected, and that they be allowed to grieve and deal with this tragic event without interruption at or around school grounds. 

The Guilford Police Department also requests that any posting on social media applications regarding this incident consider the privacy of the victim and the integrity of the investigation and be limited to supportive messages.
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